Septewber 19
s 9 g 9

kr., He Gs Olsen,
Director of Besketball,
Ohlo State Unlversity,
Columbus, Ohio,

Dear

Thank you very much for your
good letter of the 3 inst, 1 have been over the
state on & good will tour; hence my terdiness in
replying.

I appreciete very much your
sending me the changes in basketball rules for
1929-30s 1 was interested in lr. St. John's state-
ment concerning the mind of the committee. 1 have
- Just received the minutes of the annual meeting of
- the jolnt basketball committee which I imagine will
add to our store of basketball knowledge.

I just had a visit with
lleLeant's of columbun, Ohlio s0 1 feel that 1 know*all
things Ohlio State.

' - Dean He. We Arant of your
Sehool of Law'was on our athletic board uhllo.ho
was Dean here of our School of Lawse

Every good wish to you,
Big Fellow.

Very cordially yours,

FCA:RC




